BUCKEYE, AZ

NOTICE OF INTENT

This Notice of Intent is provided by the City of Buckeye, Arizona (the “City”) pursuant to ARIZ.
REV. STAT. ANN. § 9-499.15. The City hereby gives notice that it intends to amend its Utility
Billing fee schedule, in order to establish new fees related to the disconnection and reconnection
of utility services to properties with delinquent City sewer accounts. These fees will apply to
properties that have sewer accounts with the City and recieve water service from Arizona Water
Company.

A schedule of the proposed new or increased fees that includes the amount of the fees and a written
report or data that supports the new or increased fees is available on the City's website.

The Buckeye City Council will consider these proposed fees at its regular Council meeting on
October 17, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, located at 530 East Monroe Avenue,
Buckeye Arizona 85326.

IF APPROVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL, THE NEW FEES WILL BECOME EFFECTIVE
NOVEMBER 17, 2023.

The proposed fees are set forth below:

PROPOSED AZ WATER SHARED SERVICES FEES

Disconnection/Reconnection Fees*

Disconnection Fee 5100
Reconnection Fee after 2:00 p.m. (same day) 535
Reconnection Fee for Saturday/Sunday 535

Lost Revenue Fees®

Meter size — 5/8" Average monthly = 551
Meter size = 3/4" Average monthly = 562
Meter size — 1" Average monthly = 588

*All fees are exclusive of taxes and subject to change upon Arizona Corporation Commission approval.



